
The Regional District of Central Kootenay 

(RDCK) and Castlegar and District Recreation 

Department in partnership with Kootenay 

Family Place will house a new child care 

facility on the Castlegar and District 

Community Complex grounds with the 

intention of opening a morning preschool 

program and an afternoon school age 

program in September of 2021. 

The project is funded by the Province’s 

Childcare BC New Spaces Fund through 

the Ministry of Children and Family 

Development. The RDCK was awarded up to 

$2,000.000 to build the facility.
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